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MEC YAWA TO HANDOVER R8m SCHOOL IN FARMING COMMUNITY  
   
North West MEC for Public Works, Honourable Howard Yawa is to handover the 
newly built Mampho Secondary School to MEC Tselapedi for official opening on 
Saturday 22 July 2006 at Migdol near Delareyville. 
 
The 12 classroomed school built at a cost of R8million will reduce classroom 
shortage in the Migdol rural farming community. The Project included the 
construction of an administration block, a computer room and fourteen toilets. 
 
Members of the media are invited to cover the event scheduled to commence at 
10H00.  
     
ISSUED BY: THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR CLARITY AND FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: LESIBA MOSES KGWELE 
DEPARTMENTAL SPOKESPERSON) AT 018-387 2447 OR 0836291987    
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